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City of Carson
Technology Advancement and Innovation Commission

January 25, 2016

Mayor and City Council
City of Carson

701 East Carson Street
Carson, California 90745

Re:  Letter of Support for Tyler Technologies, Inc. Munis System

Mayor and City Council:

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Technology Advancement and Innovation Commission to
support the Information Technology Division in their decision to go with Tyler Technologies,
Inc. Munis System for the Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP). The ERP system is very
important to the City and will increase efficiency and productivity.

Tyler Technologies, Inc. was kind enough to show and summarize the system for the
commission at our November meeting. As the Technology Advancement and Innovation

Commission, we were very pleased to see this innovative software.

Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance.
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Karl Wilvert
Vice Chairman, Technology Advancement and Innovation Commission
City of Carson
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